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The Story of our Playground Dreams…
● A new playground, or playground repair, has been on our PAC agenda for 

several years - due to parental concerns over safety and the age and 
accessibility of our playground for our growing student population and the 
diverse needs and abilities of our students. 

● Last year, at about this time, we had Art Olson attend our meeting and 
explain the process of applying for playground funding and how that might 
tie in to our goals.  
○ What could we do to make this playground amazing for our kids?
○ We tasked all PAC members to visit as many playgrounds as possible 

last year and observe what our children enjoyed, make note of what 
other communities and schools had for equipment and how we could 
envision it on our own school grounds and in our own community.  



The Story of our Playground Dreams…
● This spring, we were THRILLED to learn that NES has been awarded a provincial 

government grant of $195,000 for a new playground.

● On our behalf, our principal asked three companies to send in proposals priced at 
$175,000 - reserving $20,000 of the grant funds for SD10 installation and fall zone 
materials

● We learned that there is a small portion of our existing playground that we are able to 
retain - the smaller pieces with a focus on more imaginative play - allowing us to 
condense the existing area for a primary focused play area separate from the new 
build. 

● This allows us to situate the new build on the lower field near the maple trees, behind 
the gym and further from the highway creating two distinct play areas for our students. 



The Story of our Playground Dreams…
● Once we reviewed a variety of playground options as a PAC group, a school-wide survey 

was sent out for families to weigh in on which features were most exciting or important 
to their children and to help us choose which company to work with. 

● With our large school population - and the broader community population that currently 
uses our playground outside of school hours - we would like to maximise the features 
available on our new playground and are asking for support from the board to make this 
happen.  

● We, as a PAC, have also investigated additional grant options that may help boost our 
playground potential including:
○ Kal-Tire funds for recycled rubber surface in one or more areas
○ NACFOR, and NACF, RDCK Community Grants, Canada Post grants and existing 

PAC accounts

So, what would we like to build?



For $175,000 the most popular option in our survey looks like this:



Based on feedback from parents and staff, swingtime was asked to make 
a few adjustments to the plan…

This updated version is priced at $239,489



Because of its popularity in the survey, a different company, habitat 
was asked to provide a price for this 50 foot double glider - $65, 000

With your support, we would love to add a third 50’ rail with a more secure seat - valued 
at an additional $25,000 - for our less daring students to be able to use as well.  



Another feature we would like to add…
We asked Swingtime to give us a price for a Gaga pit as Gaga Ball is a game that, 
after being introduced in PE classes,  all of our students seem to love. 

$3,000 for the 
pit, plus 

$7,000 for site 
prep (asphalt)



Primary area enhancement
Because we are able to keep the more simple features of our existing playground, 
PAC would love to be able to enhance the primary play area even further with an 
estimated $20,000 to $50,000 to include more imaginative play items such as:

● Outdoor music area
● An additional imaginative play area - mud kitchen

To determine the full potential (and budget) for this area, we would like to engage 
more with our primary teachers, the district child care lead, and other members of 
the community to identify how to meet the needs of our youngest learners as they 
transition from their early learning experiences into NES. 



NES NEw Playground Budget



Our ask:
● If we were to purchase all the equipment listed above our total cost prior to installation 

would be approximately $339,000. 

● Plus an estimated (maximum) $50,000 to enhance the primary play area

● Art tells us that we should be looking at about $25,000 for installation and fall zone 
materials

● We would like to budget for $10,000 for trees and landscaping.
○ Total cost: $424,000
○ MECC grant: $195,000 (confirmed)
○ PAC funds: $10,000 (not confirmed)
○ Additional grants $10,000 (not confirmed)

Shortfall/our ask to you: $209,000

We hope that the SD10 Board will consider providing at least a portion of these additional 
funds in support of every student in our school community and other children and visitors in 
the Village of Nakusp as a whole.  



Rationale:
● Our school currently enrols 185 students and continues to grow 

● We want to plan for the future by building a playground that has plenty of room for 
all of our kids to grow and explore.

● We want to have a playground that is inclusive and accessible 
and meets the diverse skills, abilities and needs of our school 
population.

● We want to build a playground that our students, community 
children and even visitors to our community are excited about.

● We want our playground to be a draw that enhances and invites more families to 
join our school, which is the heart of the community for many local families.

Thank you for your time.  


